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 Upcoming Events
General Meeting Wed, December 2, 7:30pm  online Zoom
General Meeting Wed, January 6, 7:30pm 

Check website Calendar for details

Keeping Christ in Christmas 
With Christmas just over a month away, we are seeing decorations up and
preparations underway. But as Knights, we are always mindful to keep 
Christ in Christmas with a variety of programs that help families 
celebrate the birth of Jesus. 

http://www.kofc4924.com/new_york.html


                    

Message from Our Grand Knight

       

 Dear Brother Knights 

Due to Covid 19 this years Memorial Mass was held November 22, 2020 and went without our 
traditional Mass Ceremony. Mass was said for Brother Knights and their names were on the tv 
screens.  Special thanks goes out to Father Greg Bonin and his team for making this happen.

Thank you goes out to Brother Ray Beaupre and his helpers for all their hard work they did for the 
Coats for  Kids program

Remember to keep this Christmas Season safe for your family members . May God Bless you and 
your families this holiday season .Merry Christmas and Happy New Year to all my fellow Brother 
Knights 

Here’s to a healthier and Happier 2021 

                      G.K. Tom Farrer 4924

                                 Coats for Kids Program

We bought 32 coats for $1,262.  Since this is under budget, 32 pairs of gloves will be 
purchased for approximately $100.  Delivery was on October 29 at 4 PM at St. Rose 
and 4:30 PM at Corpus Christi.

BLESSED MICHAEL McGIVNEY BEATIFIED

The founder of the Knights of Columbus was officially declared 
“blessed” in a Mass celebrated on Oct. 31



Message from Our District Deputy

Brother Knights, Merry Christmas, and Happy New Year!    

                                                                                      

As we start a new year some of us may be thinking of resolutions.    Those statements of what we are 
going to do to better ourselves this coming year.    Most  of  the  time  they  are  focused  on ourselves 
and  do not  have  to do with  our  relations  with  others,  such  as eating  better,  doing more  exercise,
 taking  up  reading  or  whatever  we  want  to focus  on.    I would like to provide some ideas for each 
of the coming months so that we may look beyond ourselves as we resolve to make the world around 
us better by trying to be Christ to one another. 

 

January: I resolve that as I march and pray for life, I will open myself to understand that being for life 
cannot end at the birth of a child.

 

February: I resolve that I will not judge another only by something I see like the color of their skin, but 
I will get to know them by the quality of their character. 

 

March: I resolve that instead of giving up coffee, desserts, candy, or some other thing during Lent, I 
will instead try to eliminate harsh words, judgments and hate from myself.

 

 April: I resolve that in celebrating the resurrection of Christ, I will use my words to bring life to others 
and not use them to destroy or even kill the spirit within others. 

 

May: I  resolve  that  I  will respect  what  my  mother taught  me  in  how  to share,  be  respectful  to 
others and  if I  do  not  have  a  nice  thing  to say  I  will not  say  anything. 

 

June: I resolve that as children are on vacation from school, I will try to be childlike for Jesus said they 
will enter the kingdom of God, and stop being childish in my actions and words.

 

 July: I  resolve  that  in celebrating  the  freedoms we  enjoy  in  this  country  I  will respect  those 
freedoms even  when someone  believes  differently  than  I  do,  as many  lives  were  given  to ensure
 everyone  has the  same  freedoms. 

 

August: I  resolve  that  as I  tire  of  the  hot weather  here,  I  will not complain  as I can the  weather
 anyway,  and  instead  I  will pray  for  all  those  that  suffer  through  worse  weather situations  and
 natural  disasters. ’ t  change 

 

September: I resolve that as school starts, I will seek to continue to learn and ask the Holy Spirit 
for wisdom.

 

 October: I  resolve  that  I  will not say  the  rosary,  but  I  will pray  it  and  try  to give  my  life
 entering into the  mysteries  of Jesus and  trying  to be  more  like  Our Lord  and  Mary,  our  mother.



 

 November: I resolve that I will pray for our deceased family, friends and those who gave the ultimate 
price to help secure our freedom and for the common good of all Canadians

 

 December: I resolve that I will truly celebrate Advent with the wonder of a child and that I will 
celebrate not merely Christmas Day but the whole season of Christmas.

As we know this Christmas season will not be the same as they have 
been  in the past, but we must remember that Christ is the reason for the 
season.

 

On behalf of the District Team, my wife and sons and myself we wish you all a safe and Happy 
Christmas and New Year.  

 

God Bless

Jesmond P Tabone 

District Deputy 39

Message from Our Financial Secretary 

Those who pay their dues before December 31, will be entered in a draw to win your dues 
back. Congratulations to Ed Charbonneau who paid his dues before Dec 31 and won his 
2020 dues back.

YOUR MEMBERSHIP DUES FOR “2021” 
PLEASE REMIT YOUR DUES TO THE
FINANCIAL SECRETARY IN ONE OF THE FOLLOWING WAYS.

Please make checks payable to:  Knights of Columbus Council #4924

1. Dues may be paid at any executive or general membership meeting.
2. Mailed to the financial secretary

Peter Conway                                   email: fs4924@ontariokofc.ca
203-5151 Riverside Dr. E.
Windsor ON  N8S 4R5

  Also to make things easier for our members who attend any church in the North 
Central Windsor Catholic Family of Parishes, you can place your dues in a sealed 
enveloped marked Knights of Columbus 4924 Dues and place it into the collection 
and I will receive the envelope.

Dues are as follows:
REGULAR MEMBERS $55.00
RETIREES $45.00
HONORARY $9.00

mailto:fs4924@ontariokofc.ca


 

                                                               Celebrations 
                                                   December Birthdays

Kenneth Rodney 12-01               Noel I J Miron 12-03               Steven C Bellaire 12-05 

Donald J Mc Court 12-07         Ronald C Proulx 12-09              Darren A Ray 12-10 

Henry Plackmann 12-14           Mark A Momney 12-16              Nabil H Zakaria 12-16 

Darryl E Demars 12-17           Robert M Ingoldsby 12-17         Jerome J Marier 12-17 

Mark Harold Willis 12-17        Norman M Lariviere 12-18          John J Tracey 12-18 

Clarence J Gagnon 12-20         Gerald Seeger 12-20              Louis K Lessard 12-21 

Alterio Ferrone 12-23               Valentine Hompoth 12-25         Ronald J Ruta 12-25 

Richard Germain 12-26          Michael D Desmarais 12-28      David G Pascua 12-30 

Danny P Deshaies 12-31        John P Higgins 12-31  

                                                          January Birthdays

Mr Joseph Cipparone 01-01              Ronald H Lavoie 01-01          Nasir Y Shoka 01-01

Mr David S Smith 01-03                   Gordon J Meloche 01-04       Giovanni Castellano 01-05

Mr Daniel H Mac Millan 01-05             Robert D Kiborn 01-06          John J Zillich 01-08

Mr Gregory J Macfarlane 01-11        Edgar R Lebert 01-12         Edward G Charbonneau 01-14

Mr Charles G Lesperance 01-15        Denis R Plante 01-15       George W Mc Mullen 01-17

Mr Rejean R Deshaies 01-19          Alfred A Kralovensky 01-20        Luc J Masse 01-20 

Mr Lawrence A Reaume 01-20         Jerome E Tschirhart 01-20       William N Kenny 01-21

Mr Augustine Ingoldsby 01-22          Gabriel Samrah 01-22            Louis K Lachin 01-25 

Mr Gerard R Lampron 01-26            Michael B La Butte 01-29       Michael L Kelly 01-31

Mr Jacob Sobocan 01-31

                                                                   Anniversaries
Judy & Terry C Benn 01-15-1972 

Carmelita & David G Pascua 01-16-1971





   

     Colouring pages for the kids at  Elementary Safety - Holiday

https://elementarysafety.com/colouring-page/coloring-Holiday-December/picture-difference-christmas-eve-activity
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